
FELLOWSHIP BIBLE CHURCH 
 
And it will be said in that day: 
“Behold, this is our God; 
We have waited for Him, and He will save us. 
This is the LORD; 
We have waited for Him; 
We will be glad and rejoice in His salvation.” 
        Isaiah 25:9 

 
 

FRIENDS OF THE WEEK 
 
Jeff and Lisa Stone, Betsy and Josiah work in Asia where Jeff 
is director of an English language school. For now they are in 
the States for furlough; pray for travel mercies and for good 
visits with family and supporters.  Also pray concerning Lisa’s 
thyroid surgery planned for November in North Carolina.  
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
Tuesday – 9:30 AM  Women of the Cross 
Wednesday – 7:00 PM  Prayer Meeting  
Wednesday – 8:00 PM  Choir Practice 
Thursday – 9:45 AM  Ladies’ Bible Study 
 
Remember that beginning tonight and going into spring, the 
Evening Service will be at 7:00 PM. 
 
Tonight at 5:15 is the beginning of the AWANA Program. 
Parents, please have your children here, on time, for 
registration.  We hope all families will participate in this.  It 
promises to be a blessing, as it has proven to be in past years. 
 
There is a need for some Nursery help during the Morning 
Service on the 3rd Sunday of the month.  See Patricia Emerick 
for more information and to volunteer. 
 
  

Sunday 
September 27, 2009 

 
 

Sunday Morning Prayer                                                  9:00 AM 
  
Sunday Morning Classes                                                9:30 AM 
 
Sunday Morning Worship                                            10:45 AM 
 
     Message                                      John Glasser 

 
Waiting for the Lord’s Coming 

Isaiah 26:1-8 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
AWANA & Jr. High Youth Group                                5:15 PM 
 
Sr. High Youth Group                                                    5:30 PM 
 
Sunday Evening Service                                                 7:00 PM 
 
     Message                                                       Steve Barthelemy 
 

Honoring the Builder, not the Building 
Hebrews 3:1-6  

 



ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

This evening the Junior High Group will be starting at 5:15.  
We will be meeting in one of the classrooms in the back 
addition. 
 
Senior High/Early College Youth Group begins tonight at 
5:30 until 7 at the church. All Senior High/Early College age 
youth are welcome to attend.  It's a new year -- come for 
fellowship, friendship and accountability! Contact John/Kristin 
Carson or Phil/Sheena Daniel. 
 
The youth groups will be having a Service Sunday once a 
month during the scheduled youth group time (5:30-7:00).  If 
there are things that we could help you accomplish this year, 
we'd love to help.  Please contact either the Carsons or the 
Daniels to sign up as well as let us know how we can help.  
 
You can help!  Mission to Haiti is collecting vitamins to take 
on the proposed January 2010 trip.  They need all they can get. 
Specifications: Adult vitamins with IRON;  Children's chewable 
vitamins with IRON - No Gummies-they get too sticky and can 
more easily be confused as candy.  Complete vitamins ONLY. 
 No supplements or non-complete vitamins.  We have helped in 
this way before and it is a great blessing to the recipients.  
Whatever you can do will be appreciated.  Talk to Jean Greene 
for more details.  Thanks. 
 
Next week will be our Communion Service.  Take time this 
week in your devotions and meditations to prepare your heart 
for this. 
 
Next Sunday evening, October 4, there will be a short-term 
missions report.  Plan to come and hear what some of our 
young people have been doing over the summer. 
 
 


